
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

   

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

Interested in joining Headlands’ Parents’ Forum? 

We are always looking for new parents to join us, please contact Lorna 

Sheader on headlandsparentsforum@live.co.uk to find out more. 

Headlands Community Primary School 

Jessica Siddle Michelle 

McPherson

 

Aimi Slater

er 

Everyone has queries or ‘niggles’ from time to time and whilst they 

may not be urgent, getting them resolved may be an important factor 

in how happy your child is in school. 

The Parents’ Forum is a group of parents with children at Headlands 

of all ages.  We usually meet once a half term to discuss issues, 

queries and share positive feedback raised by other parents.  Our aim 

is to work together with school to help make Headlands the best it 

can be for our children. 

If you have something you would like us to discuss on your behalf you 

can either look out for a member of the Parents’ Forum or send an 

email to 

headlandsparentsforum@live.co.uk 

 

 

Lorna Sheader

 

Alison Collier

 

Rev Ron Smith
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